
Two new employer-nominated  

Trustee Directors (ENDs) appointed 

British Airways (BA) has announced changes to the ENDs appointed to the New 

Airways Pension Scheme (NAPS) Trustee.  

Elisabeth Marsden and Ben Gibbs joined the NAPS Trustee Board from 1 October 2020, replacing 

Caroline Mellor, Sarah Hunt and Tim Richardson, who ceased to be NAPS ENDs on 30 September 

2020. 

Elisabeth Marsden is Senior Strategy Manager at IAG and Ben Gibbs is Head of Finance - Fleet, 
Network & Alliances for BA. Ben has also been appointed as Deputy Chair of the NAPS Trustee. 

Commenting on the appointments, the newly appointed Chair of the NAPS Trustee, Roger Maynard, 

said: “I’d like to warmly welcome Elisabeth and Ben to the NAPS Trustee Board. Their knowledge and 

broad expertise will be a valuable addition to the Board as we continue to improve our service to our 

members and navigate the complex challenge of ensuring the security of the Scheme.” 

“My thanks to Caroline, Sarah and Tim for their dedicated service and input to the NAPS Trustee 

Board.”   
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